Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: hefendaz@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 10:08 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Skip heflin

Organization
Hall County Fire Services

Email
hefendaz@gmail.com

Address

149 Staton Drive
Clermont, Ga. 30527
USA

Comments

I would like to offer a suggestion regarding the approval process for SCBA in the fire service. My
suggestion is that the cylinder component of the ensemble be removed so that the SCBA can be
approved regardless of the brand cylinder it is being used with. The cylinders we use are DOT approved
anyway and the NIOSH approval does nothing to add to the entire process since we are already required
to assure DOT approval.

Respectfully,

Skip Heflin




